
 

 

 

 
May 26, 2009 

 

David Danner 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and  

  Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Reference: Rabanco TG-090777 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Danner, 

 

Enclosed please find proposed updated customer  notification letter for Tariff No.4 of 

Rabanco LTD., d/b/a Lynnwood Disposal, Maltby Division.   

 

As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal latter will be mailed to the 

Snohomish County Chair impacted by this filing.  We will be mailing customer notices to 

all affected customers on or before June 1, 2009.  We will file a copy of the customer 

notices with your office prior to or at the same time as the mailing. 

 

Finally, please note that some of the enclosed schedules contain privileged and confidential 

information that are being submitted under RCW 480-09-335.  If you have any questions 

please call me at (425) 646-2426. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joseph Garza 

Sr. Market Analyst 

(425) 646-2426 voice 

(425) 646-2440 fax 

 

 

CC:  Mr. Aaron Reardon, Snohomish County Executive 


